HB 1157 —-- Teacher Contract Renewals
Sponsor: Rowland

Currently, tenured teachers in all school districts except the
City of St. Louis must be notified concerning their reemployment
by April 15 and presented with a contract by May 15. This bill
changes the deadline for the notification to May 15 and the
contract date to June 15. The current deadlines for notification
and contracts for probationary teachers outside the City of St.
Louis are April 15 and May 15. These dates are changed to May 15
and June 15, respectively. For probationary teachers in the City
of St. Louis, the date of notification is changed from April 15
to May 15.
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